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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: G Marault <marauge@goldengate.net>

Sent: Monday, May 16, 2016 11:33 AM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 937 Charles Ave.Marault Ltr.4-20-16

No, thank you. 

You made it clear several times in the first hearing (and our subsequent phone call) that you cannot help me, so I have no 

need to waste more time and money coming to another hearing tomorrow. 
 

Gene 
 

 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) [mailto:mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us]  

Sent: Friday, April 22, 2016 11:45 AM 

To: marauge@goldengate.net 

Subject: 937 Charles Ave.Marault Ltr.4-20-16 

 

Hello Ms. Marault, 

 

See attached letter in the above matter. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


